
Good morning! 
 
Hope all is well with you and yours and you are enjoying the refreshing fall weather!  
 
I know the situation I am going to present is not new, but this is something that needs publicized more 
with all negativity we see day in and day out. 
 
Congrats to both teams (McDowell and Erie High) and the officiating crew. Take a look here for the 
video. 
 
The winter season is only 29 days from the first day of practice! Scrimmages begin in 37 days! 
 
Have a great day today! 
 
Tim 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1IdIZBtaYGu-YDDf2rEcKvZZ1nLiN9xf0/view?usp=sharing

